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December 9, 2010 
 
        
 
Kwasi Nunyapke 
330 Maple Street 
St. Paul, MN 55106 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 330 Maple Street 
 File ID: ALH 10-417 
 
Dear Mr. Nunyapke: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 7, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that you submit a revised Power of Attorney by 
Tuesday, December 14, 2010.  If this condition is met and approved by Ms. Moermond, she will 
grant until February 1, 2011 (60 days) to complete the interior items and until April 15, 2011 
(120 days) to complete the exterior items.  If the interior items due on February 1, 2011 are 
not done, you must vacate the building on February 18, 2011.  The vacant building fees will be 
waived until March 1, 2011. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
Cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Matt Dornfeld (email) 
 Victor Doe, 5725 Arabian Run, Indianapolis, IN 46228 
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